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Deceémber 8, 1954

To Barnmett I. Shur, Gorporation Counsel, City of Portland
Re: :%:gbility of City for Injuries caused by Installations, Ciwvil
ense

. « » You have raised questions as to the lisbility of the
City for imjuries caused'bz installations of the air rald warning
gervice. The question. has been broken into two parta: l)when such
injury regults frem an installation. falling from & municipal build-
ing, and 2) when such installation falls from private property.

~ With respéet to an installation of Civil Defense equipment: on
a minicipal building, we feel that -Section 10 of Chapter 1ll-A, R. 8.
1944, would protect the Clity and its ageiits, employees or representa~
tives. The pertinment provislon of this section we herewith quote:

VNeither the state nor any political
subdfvésion therepf, nor other agencles,
nor, except in cases of willful misconduct
the agents, employees or representatives o
any of them, enﬁageélin any civil defense
activities, while complying with or attempt-
ing to comply with the provisions of this
chapter or any -other rule or T _1&tiﬂﬂ;£?ﬂﬁ
mulgated pursuant to the provisiens of this
chapter, shall be liable for death of or any
injury to Eersqna, or damage to property, as
a result of such activities.” :

With respect, however, to private organizations, if they wish
to be held harmless from liability when they offer to the City their
faeilities for Ctvil.Defenae-gurposes, it is doubtful, at least very
téenuous, 1f Section 10 would hold them ilmmme. We would suggest that

one way of camplging with their request that they be held free from

liability would

e to purchase liability insurance, which should not
be too expensive.

I hope that these thoughts may be of some assistance to you in
the conslderation of your problem.

James Glynn Frost
Deputy Attorney General
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